

## Recreation and Parks



## Jean Sweeney Open Space Park Urban Agriculture, Western Phase Community Input

The City of Alameda is applying for a grant to fund construction and it's a great time to update the design. **Tell us what you want!** 

You can participate by completing this **ONLINE SURVE**Y or join our **COMMUNITY MEETING** on **Thursday**, **February 25**, **2021** at **7:00 p.m.** on **ZOOM**.

If you have any questions or additional input, please send an email to Amy Wooldridge, Recreation and Parks Director, at <a href="mailto:awooldridge@alamedaca.gov">awooldridge@alamedaca.gov</a>.

We thank you for taking the time to complete our survey. We hope to secure funding to build out more of Jean Sweeney Park!